
<Name of C63 Working Group Chiar> 

<Name of C63 Working Group>
 <Street Address>                               
 <City, State Zip                                 
 <Date>                                               
 <Copyright Holder>                       
 <Street Address>                                            

 <City, State Zip>                                           

Dear                                                          ,

The                                         Working Group of the                                          USEMC C63 Society is in the process of developing the standard document listed below:

<C63 Project number, C63 Project Title> 

We would like to review your document entitled                                                           as a part of the standards development process. If the Working Group determines that material from your document is pertinent to the draft, the material may be considered for possible inclusion in the USEMC C63 standard document. 
IEEE and USEMC C63,requests permission to store and distribute your document to participants of this Working Group. For material pertinent to the draft, IEEE requests non-exclusive, irrevocable, royalty-free permission, and requires world rights for distribution and permission to modify and reprint in future revisions and editions of the resulting draft and approved IEEE standard and in derivative works based on the standard, in all media known or hereinafter known. 
A standard credit line will be used unless specific text is provided. If you do not hold the copyright for this material, please inform us of this and, if possible, of the name of the actual copyright holder. The form that should be used to grant permission is attached for your convenience. The form should be returned to the IEEE on company letterhead, where applicable.
Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have questions about the permission being requested, please contact stds-copyright@ieee.org attaching this request letter. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

<C63 Working Group Chair or Representative>

